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Wednesday 12th June 2024 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer,  

We are excited to share that, on, Wednesday 3rd July 2024, we are participating in a friendly 
swimming gala against North Harringay Primary School.  

In order to ensure that all competitors are well-matched to their chosen race, we will be holding 
trials next Monday-17th June- in our swimming pool.  Therefore, children will need to arrive at 
school prepared with their swimming kit on this day. The trials will be held during the lunchtime 
swimming slot. Children will have an early lunch on Monday, so please provide them with a small, 
healthy snack to have after the trials have finished. 

Yours sincerely, 

Kelli  
 
Kelli Arnold 
Assistant Head 


